
May 25, 2022

Dear iCAN 2022 Summit Community,

Thank you for supporting the iCAN 2022 iCAN Summit.  To mail items in advance of the iCAN 2022 Summit, please
ship to the following address.  Our iCAN KIDS France Chapter Leader, Segolene Gaillard will be able to receive all
mailed/shipped items to store in a safe and secure on-site location.

Please note the following dates:

● iCAN 2022 Summit: Monday, July 11th - July 15th, 2022.
● Shipping time to Lyon, France can be upwards of 4 weeks for arrival.

Centre d'Investigation Clinique (CIC) Groupement Hospitalier Est

Bâtiment "Les Tilleuls"

Attn: Segolene Gaillard

59 Boulevard Pinel

69677 Bron Cedex

Lyon, France

Tel : +33(0)4 27 85 77 28

Fax : +33(0)4 72 35 73 64

segolene.gaillard@chu-lyon.fr

For any questions, please contact:

Amy Ohmer, Director, iCAN Research at amyohmer@icanresearch.org

Segolene Gaillard, Chapter Leader, iCAN Research, KIDS France at segolene.gaillard@chu-lyon.fr

iCAN Summit Website (registration/planning details):  www.icanresearch.org/2022-summit
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